


Cadet Candidates (CCs) and their family
members are all invited as are all
WPPC-IL members and their families!

This is a great opportunity for the Class
of 2020 CCs and their families to meet

WPPC-IL families and cadet
upperclassmen

A picnic style meal will be provided by
WPPC-IL members

There will be two separate and informal

Q&A sessions: one for CCs and one for
the parents/families of CCs. Current
cadets will be available at both sessions
to share information and to answer any
questions.

If WPPC-IL members are able, please arrive at 4:30pm
to help with set-up and to welcome new families.

We also ask that WPPC-IL members (not CC families!)
click on the link below and sign up to bring something to share:

http://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?go=w.ProcessCreate5




